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     4 June 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

SPORTS DAY 

We will be holding our sports day on Wednesday 12 June.  If the field is wet the event will be 

postponed until Friday 14 June. The format will be the same as last year: 

 

1.00 pm (prompt)  Key Stage 1 track events 

1.50 pm (approx) Key Stage 2 sports 

 

After the track events Reception, Y1 and Y2 children will be taken into school and looked after by 

staff. 

 

Parents may collect Reception, Y1 and Y2 children from the classroom either to be taken home or to 

watch the Key Stage 2 events.  However, I must stress that children collected will be the 

responsibility of their parents and must not be allowed to run around school.   

 

We cannot accept responsibility for any children taken by parents who either have an accident or 

go missing. 

 

Choc ices and squash will be provided free of charge for the children at school.  Parents may 

buy choc ices at 20p each or squash at 10p.  Please do not buy extra choc ices for the 

children taking part in the sports events.  Please ensure the children come to school with their 

sports kit (a plain t-shirt, preferably white, a pair of blue/black shorts and trainers or plimsols) 

and, if the weather looks hot and sunny, that they have sun screen put on before school and a hat to 

wear whilst outside. 

 

We would be grateful if parents could take the chairs back to the school after they have used 

them, in order to help us clear up.  May I remind you that you may take your child home after the 

event from the usual classroom doors but please do not take anyone else’s children unless we 

have been informed by their parents beforehand. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Andrew Russell 

Headteacher 
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